It Starts With Us NFG

Speakers
Needed!

The Rocky Mountain Region NFG, It Starts With Us, is seeking
Saturday night speakers to come and share their stories with
our group. Meetings take place virtually every Saturday night at
9pm ET | 7pm MT | 6pm PT. We invite Nar-Anon members to
share their experience, strength and hope with us for 35-45
minutes. Having members from other regions is a new
experience that helps carry the message of hope to others!

If you are interested in serving,
please email: | N Y e T R
ItStartsWithUs365@gmail.com || e meieinind
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_ Link to ISWU Landing Page:
3 https://naranonrmr.org/iswu/
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